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June 9, 2025 
 
Explosion at Kadena Air Base Munitions Area Follow-up  
 
KADENA AIR BASE, JAPAN – No U.S. personnel were involved in the explosion that 
occurred at the North side of the Kadena Air Base munitions storage area, June 9, 2025.  
 
The explosion was inside of an Okinawa Prefectural Government managed facility.  
 
For more information, please contact the Japan Ground Self-Defense Force 15th Brigade Public 
Affairs at 098-857-1155 (ext 2255). 
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